
ROBERT A. ECKELS
STATE REPRESENTATIVE

March 20, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Mr. West:

Thank you for your letter regarding House Bill 358 and
Senate Bill 122.

I will support legislation that will help South Texas
receive the quality higher education that it deserves.
Having a four year university in Corpus Christi will be a
step in the right direction.

If I may be of service to you in any way, please feel free
to contact my office.

obert Eckels
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